
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

April Newsletter 

Happy Easter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Hang In There 

Friends~ 
 
I know that everyone is feeling the budget effects all over the state regardless of where you 
live, so hang in there.   Take some time to think of ways to make a few changes in your 
room with copies by laminating the page and using dry erase sheets.  Think about your 
grade level programs and projecting your songs instead of making copies.  For choir, make 
some Google slides and type out the lyrics instead of creating music folders. 
For those of you with more than one Elementary campus in the district, share your 
instruments so you can continue moving forward and growing. 
 

I can’t imagine the struggle you’re going through, but just remember we’re here for you all.  
Please let us know how we can help you and you know where always here to chat with a 
friend. 

 

 

Notable news to teachers 

If you teach PreK, here’s a wonderful YouTube channel you need to check out; Danny Go! 
Danny Go! - YouTube  

 
For your younger students, Miss Caitlin Music - Miss Caitlin Music - YouTube 
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